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Stephen Hoffman

From: Kevin Cook <cook9114@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 24, 2021 11:54 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: [External] Keep power plant open 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 
 
I’m against shutting the power plant down !!!! We need it for better power source ! I live not far from it & I can breath 
fine it is not bothering me !!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


